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Reminder Eating Disorder
Awareness Week

Well Done

Just a reminder that all

students have access to

the Mental Health and

Wellbeing website

TogetherAll. Click HERE.

From the 28th February to the

6th March it is Eating

Disorders Awareness Week. 

Did you know that 1 in 50

people in the UK are affected

by Eating Disorders?

To raise awareness, we have

put together some great

resources and support

services on the Student

Support Inspiring Futures

Page which you can find by

clicking HERE. 

A big Well Done to the

LGBTQ+ Forum reps at

Carshalton who held a

fundraising Bake Sale.

They raised an amazing

£163 for The Proud Trust. 

STUDENT SUPPORT BULLETIN
I S S U E  1 0  -  F R I D A Y  2 5 T H  F E B R U A R Y  2 0 2 2
A C A D E M I C  Y E A R  2 0 2 1 - 2 0 2 2

@carshaltonmertoncollegesupport

https://togetherall.com/en-gb/
https://moodle.stcg.ac.uk/course/view.php?id=24801#section-25
https://www.theproudtrust.org/
https://www.theproudtrust.org/
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FOCUS OF THE WEEK
S E L F  E X A M I N A T I O N S

How to check your Breasts

How to check your Testicles

https://youtu.be/R7tvXPMGUlE
https://self-checkout.coppafeel.org/how-to-check-yourself

